MARITIME SAFETY
AUTHORITY OF FlJI

MARINE NOTICE

1/2020

NATUVU JETTY - CHANGE OF SCHEDULES
All Ship Owners, Agents, Manning Agencies, Ship Masters and Seafarers are advised:-

That effective from 1st January 2020, the Property Owners of the Natuvu Jetty in Vanua
Levu have advised that the Natuvu Jetty will remain closed on Saturdays.
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